
COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE REPORT TO

MYRTLE TRACE BOD

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 18, 2023

The MT Greeters met with the following new residents in December 2022:

1. Marsha Recker and Charles Rhine, 217 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited on 

December 1, 2022.

2. Thomas Crowe and Sandra Spencer, 118 Cedar Ridge Lane, visited on 

December 15, 2022.

3. Joan and Robert Thamsen, 1219 Loblolly Lane, visited on December 28, 

2022.

There was one death of a resident in December:

Susan Woodruff, 215 Wedgewood Drive, Friday, December 30, 2022.

Deadline for items for the February 2023 News and Views:

Monday, January 23, 2023

Delivery of February 2023 News and Views:

Monday, January 30, 2023

Submitted by: Mary Johnsen, Chair, Communications Committee




